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Stone, Derek

From: Robson, Debra
Sent: 23 November 2018 17:16
To: Robson, Debra
Subject: FW: FAO Ms Debra Robson. RE Brewhouse and Kitchen Southsea Terrace

41 Carlton House 

From: Robson, Debra  
Sent: 23 November 2018 12:11 
To: Robson, Debra 
Subject: FW: FAO Ms Debra Robson. RE Brewhouse and Kitchen Southsea Terrace 

From: Fay Worley   
Sent: 23 November 2018 01:08 
To: Licensing Shared Email 
Subject: FAO Ms Debra Robson. RE Brewhouse and Kitchen Southsea Terrace 

Dear Ms Robson,  
A neighbour has just informed me that the Brewhouse and Kitchen on Southsea Terrace has applied for a 
licence to stay open until 1am weeknights and 2am at the weekends. As a neighbour of the pub (I am a 
Carlton House, PO5 3ED resident) I have not received any formal notification of the application, nor seen 
any notification posted on the street. I hope that this email reaches you in time for it's consideration.  

While I wish the new business success, I want to object to their proposed opening hours. The pub is located 
in a residential area, with many homes within close proximity (there are 50 flats in Carlton House alone). I 
am concerned that late night noise from the pub garden (especially given the new garden bar and heated 
seating areas) and from people arriving and leaving will keep us awake at night. It's not appropriate in a 
residential area, which includes a mixture of professionals, retirees, families and students.  

Best wishes 
F Worley 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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